
Week of August 31 - Sept 4

Superior Sewer & Water is still offsite. Michels
Corporation started work on the Town Hall
Pond but didn’t get much further than
dewatering. Loads of red clay for the pond liner
were delivered to the site. Highway Landscapers
set the box culverts and constructed the wing
walls.

Looking Ahead:

Schedule for Week of September 7 - 11

Highway Landscapers will construct the guardrail walls on top of the
box culverts, pull dewatering wells and finish fine grading around
the box culverts. Michels Corporation will continue the Town Hall
pond along with miscellaneous earthwork in the area.
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Residents should 

use caution when 

traveling through 

the Gillett Street

& Evergreen Drive 

corridor as heavy 

construction 

traffic may be 

present.

WEEK09
September 04, 2020

Project Update
Town of Grand Chute

Evergreen Drive
(Town Lakes Avenue to Orion Lane)

Project Updates by:

Jerry Lee / Onsite Rep
jlee@mcmgrp.com

Nick Vande Hey, P.E. / Project Manager
Office 920-751-4200

nvandehey@mcmgrp.com

NOTE TO INTERESTED PARTIES:
Additional Project information at www.mcmgrp.com under Resources\In Construction\Evergreen Drive or you can click on 
the bulldozer icon on the right side of the page and select the Evergreen Drive project. You can also get project Tweets by 
following https://twitter.com/McMEvergreenDr
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